

School for Global Leaders Middle School 378

145 Stanton Street, 2nd Floor New York, NY 10002 [Tel] 212.260.5375 / [Fax] 212.432.5586

SENIOR ACTIVITIES

April 1, 2022

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Orders have been placed for caps, gowns, and senior T-shirts! We expect to receive senior photos mid-April from our photography company. All students were photographed. If you did not purchase photos at the time pictures were taken but have decided you would like a photo package, please contact the company, Continental Studios, directly.

Our next round of senior dues is for our Global Leaders Yearbook. The yearbook is a full-color representation of some of the great memories that your child has built over the years here at SGL. The cost of the yearbook is \$25. We ask that students who wish to purchase yearbooks submit their payment no later than Friday, April 29. This is a hard deadline, as the yearbooks must be paid for before they go into production. Payments will be accepted in cash, check, or money order, made payable to Entourage Yearbooks. Along with payment, please submit the tear-off below in a sealed envelope with your child's name, class, and "Yearbook Money" on the front.

As a reminder, caps, gowns, senior t-shirts, and yearbooks, are NON-REFUNDABLE. In the event that your child does not meet requirements to graduate, the companies will not refund the cost.

As always, if there are any questions or concerns, please feel free to reach out and we will address your needs as best we can.

Thank you for your continued support!

Warmest regards,
8th Grade Teachers

8 th Grade Teachers		
Student Name:		Class:
YEARBOOK PAYMENT	Amount submitted:	

Keri Ricks, Principal Cheryl Campos, Assistant Principal